

Senator Krueger Encourages You to Get Involved in Redistricting Process

LIZ KRUEGER September 19, 2011

ISSUE: ELECTIONS, VOTER PROTECTION, PRIMARIES, GENERAL, INITIATIVES & REFERENDUMS

The State's Task Force charged with developing a redistricting plan for the State's Congressional, Senate and Assembly district lines will be holding a hearing in Manhattan this Wednesday, the 21st.

Senator Krueger encourages you to attend this meeting and submit a comment.

Involvement is needed to best ensure our democratic process is not tainted by politically-driven gerrymandering.

Click HERE for information on this week's hearing and how to submit testimony.